
April 29-May 3, 2024

Welcome to a new week! We are almost to May and the students have started their
countdown to summer. There are about 24 days left! Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ Please continue to support our chapel mission for MLC.
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ The math fact calendar for April will be the last one for the year.

★ In science, we are moving on to study animal habitats. If anyone has books they
would like to share, please feel free to bring them in!

★ Reminder to send a cold lunch with your child on Thursday, May 2 for the field trip
to Luther Prep.

★ Remember to also bring back the permission slip for our Beaver Dam field trip on
Friday, May 10.

★ I will be sending home a sheet explaining the first grade countdown to summer.
Every year we do 10 special days and count backwards to the final day as we blast
off to summer!

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study animal habitats.
○ Math we are counting quarters, subtracting two digit numbers, and reading

temperatures on a thermometer.
○ Christ Light we will learn stories about Hezekiah.
○ Superkids we will learn IR and UR and start writing our fictional stories.
○ Music we will work on studying a hymn for the week and learning the song

for graduation.

Mrs. Trimmer


